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POSTPONING OF THE PUBLIC MEETING FOR THE ADOPTION OF THE RECOMMENDATIONS 

PUBLIC CONSULTATION ON THE FUTURE OF MONTRÉAL’S WATER  

 
 

The public meeting for the adoption of the recommendations of the Commission sur l’eau, l’environnement, 
le développement durable et les grands parcs (committee) that is supposed to take place on Tuesday, 
December 5, at 11 a.m. is cancelled.  
 
The committee will publicly present and adopt its recommendations during a virtual public meeting, which 
will be held as follows:   
 

DATE AND TIME: WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 31, 2024, AT 1:30 P.M. 
 

 By videoconference 
 

The link to watch the webcast of the session will be available on the day of the 
meeting at ville.montreal.qc.ca//avenirmtleau.  
 

The draft recommendations (in French) and online form for submitting a question or comment on the 
recommendations of the committee will be available the day of the virtual meeting as of 9:00 a.m. at 
ville.montreal.qc.ca//avenirmtleau. 
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